
 

 

 
 

The Montessori School of Casper is requesting a donation for their annual upcoming fundraiser, Champagne & 

Chocolates. Our fundraiser will be held on Friday, February 23, 2018 at the Hangar in Bar Nunn. This year’s event 

will feature a live and silent auction, raffle, heavy hors d’oeuvre, an unlimited selection of chocolates, as well as 

entertainment.  This annual event has grown in size and popularity since its beginning sixteen years ago.  

What once started as a group of parents organizing and baking for the event has now become our primary 

fundraiser that raises much needed funding for the Montessori of Casper. Your charitable donations and 

contributions allow the school to continue to provide a Pre-K and Kindergarten education to the children in our 

community. 

 Montessori School of Casper was founded as Meadowlark Montessori School in 1975. Since then we have 

offered a high- quality-learning environment for children between the ages of three and six years. In 2013, 

Montessori of School of Casper opened its doors to a beautiful new school in what previously was an abandoned 

warehouse in the Old Yellowstone District of downtown Casper. The renovation and transformation from 

warehouse to schoolhouse has earned five Certification of Recognition awards from the OYD of Casper, and 

South Poplar Street Advisory Committee. Our new school has allowed us to nearly triple our enrollment and the 

number of children we can educate in our community. Additionally, we continue to expand our staff, as well as 

look forward to future expansions. In addition to adding to the revitalization of our downtown Casper community, 

we are so proud that our new school is a place of learning, laughter, and beauty in the heart of our community.  

Montessori School of Casper is a non-profit organization.  Through philanthropic support from businesses and 

individuals, we are able to offer the future leaders of our community an exceptional and high-quality education. 

Thank you for your consideration in supporting Champagne and Chocolates, Montessori School of Casper’s chief 

fundraising event. 

Thank you, 

The staff, parents, and children of Montessori School of Casper 


